
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

COSSBA to Host Free Federal Advocacy Webinar on August 18 

The Consortium of State School Boards Associations (COSSBA) of which AASB is a founding member, will 
host a free, one-hour Federal Advocacy Webinar for school leaders August 18 at 11 am (CST).  Experts 
from Bose Public Affairs will present on the proposed Title IX regulations and their impact on education. 
Registration is limited.   

Visit COSSBA.org for more information. 

To register, please click on Federal Advocacy Registration on Title IX Regulations 

 

What:  COSSBA Federal Advocacy Webinar                              

Topic: Proposed Title IX Regulations and their impact on education 

When:  Thursday, August 18 at 11 am - 12pm (CST) 

Who:  Participation is limited to COSSBA member state associations and their membership 

How:  Participation is limited to the first 1,000 registrants 

Cost:  Free to COSSBA Member State Associations and their membership 

 

U.S. Congress in Recess 

The House and Senate are currently in recess until September. The House goes back in September 13 
and the Senate returns on September 6.  

 

 

 

 

Federal Newsletter on Education as shared by COSSBA – August 16, 2022 

 

https://www.cossba.org/
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